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Solution
Sarah Smith, the Headteacher, contacted Glasdon to
discuss the options available.  A site survey was
undertaken by Glasdon and a location was identified
that would be suitable for two Bi-Store shelters.

Using Glasdon’s groundworks service meant that
the required concrete base could be prepared at a
convenient time for the school prior to installation of
the shelters.

An increasing number of pupils at Christ the King
Primary School in Blackpool were cycling to school,
but the lack of a dedicated cycle parking area meant
that bikes were being left along the fence outside
the school.

It was decided that a shelter should be installed so
that cycle parking could be more easily controlled
and security improved.

The Bi-Store shelters have proved to be the ideal
solution for the school and offer many added benefits:

• Steel framework with corrosion-resistant 
Armortec® coating for a long life span with 
minimal maintenance.

• Delivered to site in fully assembled form to 
minimise disruption during installation.

• Additional Bi-Store Shelters can be easily 
interlocked side by side with existing shelters 
to provide extra parking spaces at a later date. 

• Kit form delivery is available for sites with 
restricted access.

• Shelters are offered with a choice of stands, 
cladding and colours to suit individual 
requirements.

• Bi-Store can be easily relocated to suit 
changing circumstances on site.
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We are grateful to Christ the King Primary School for the
kind help given in the production of this Case Study.
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What the customer says...
“Glasdon handled the whole project 

very efficiently from start to finish.  

The new shelters have helped to 
encourage more pupils to cycle to school 
and we would be happy to use Glasdon 
again if we need to provide more cycle 
shelters in the future.”
Sarah Smith, Headteacher,
Christ the King R.C. Primary School.


